
  
  

 
 
 
 

 
March 31, 2023 

 
 
The Honorable Kay Granger  
Chairwoman 
House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515
       
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Haleyville Drainage and Parking Facility Project City of 
Haleyville, AL, Winston County, 4th Congressional District project in fiscal year 2024. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Haleyville, located at 911 21st Street, 
Haleyville, AL, 35565. The funding would be used for addressing a deficient asphalt parking 
caused by groundwater springs under the parking lot where the water is trapped and freezes 
causing the asphalt to crack. 
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will repair a high usage parking lot 
and improve traffic and income for surrounding businesses within Alabama’s 4th District that 
utilize the area, as well as surrounding communities visiting the city. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

          
      Robert B. Aderholt 
      Member of Congress 


